
 

November 15, 2016 
 
St. Clare School Families, 
 
Join us tonight for Feasting for Funds at​ Hilly Haven Golf Course from 4-9pm​. Twenty percent 
of tonight’s sales will benefit St. Clare School.  
 
Please remember that donations for ​classroom baskets​ should be sent to school for Friday.  An 
email reminder with classroom themes was sent home today.  
 
Elegant Farmer Pie Fundraiser orders ​will be at school for pick up on Tuesday, November 22 
from 2:30-5:30​.  St. Clare School raised $812.50.  
 
Please join us on ​Thursday, November 17 at St. Clare School for a free Spaghetti Dinner and 
Open House from 4-7pm​.  All school families and St. Clare Parish members are invited.  Dinner 
will be in the school basement and our classrooms will be open for you to visit.  Enjoy some 
community time and visit with our school staff. 
 
During our Week of Thanks and Giving, each classroom will be collecting ​non-perishable food 
items​ for the community pantry at ​Alleluia Church.  We will also be having a ​penny war​ to 
support Make-A-Wish of Wisconsin.  Our collection dates are Wednesday, November 16 
through Tuesday, November 22. 
 
Grades 6/7/8 will be selling ​muffins on Tuesday and Wednesday mornings​ before school. 
Muffins are 50 cents each.  The profits will help to defer costs for a class trip to Holy Hill this 
spring.  Thank you for your support! 
 
We will be having ​Pajamas and a Movie Day on Wednesday, November 23​ to celebrate our 
reading accomplishments during National Young Readers Week. 
 
Our ​Aftercare Program will be closed​ on November 17 due to our dinner and open house 
event.  We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you. 
 
In your folders you will find a letter from the Parish and St. Clare School regarding our Aftercare 
Program.  Unfortunately, ​December 2, 2016 will be the last day of Aftercare​.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Fr. Brian Wideman or Dr. Nardi.  
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When making your child’s lunch decisions, please consider ​hot lunch​.  We need to increase our 
numbers to continue to offer the program.  
 
Save your gently used Christmas items for the ​St. Nick Breakfast Santa Shop​.  There will be 
collection boxes in each of the churches for your donations.  You may also bring them to the 
school office. 
 
God Bless, 
 
 
Dr. Stephanie Nardi 
Principal  
 
 
 
Important Dates: 
November 15​- Feasting for Funds at Hilly Haven Golf Course 
November 17- ​Mass by the eighth grade 
November 17​- Spaghetti Dinner and Open House 4pm-7pm 
November 18​- Classroom basket donations 
November 22​- Elegant Farmer Pie pick-up 2:30-5:30pm 
November 22​- School Committee Meeting at 6:00 
November 23​- Pajama and a Movie Day 
November 24 and 25​- No School 
November 30​- Hearing and vision screening for 4K, K, and 1 grade 
December 2​- last day of Aftercare 
December 3​- Wrightstown Christmas Parade (line-up 11:40/parade at noon) 
December 11​- St. Nick Breakfast at Greenleaf site 8:30am-noon 
December 15​- St. Clare School Christmas Concert 1:00pm and 6:00pm 
 
Our Mission:​ ​A family of lifelong learners dedicated to the growth and development of 
each person by nurturing Catholic faith, talents, and stewardship. 
Our Core Values:​ Faith    Academic Excellence    Leadership    Community    Finances 
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